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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 8:06 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: Aerial Herbicide Spraying

 

 

From: Finn Po [mailto:finnpo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 8:06 PM 

To: Rep Witt; Gallagher Chuck 
Subject: Aerial Herbicide Spraying 

 
Sirs, House Bill 3123 would ban the application of pesticides by air. Please do everything you can to move this along toward being law as 
soon as possible. In the 80's I moved my family away from the helicopter spraying along SR 38. If you can pass this we could move back.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
Joel S Deese 
Eugene 


